Administrative Employee
to be hired by the
Greek Embassy in Helsinki

The Embassy of Greece in Helsinki is going to hire an administrative employee to assist the
Embassy’s both Commercial and Consular Sections. A renewable, two-year long contract is offered,
along with a monthly salary of 2.500 Euros.

A University Degree, preferably in Economic Sciences or Commercial Law is required from
candidates. Equally required a very good knowledge of Finnish and English. Knowledge of the
Greek language will be also appreciated.

Those interested may apply from February 10" to February 20", 2021 to the Embassy

(secretary(@greekembassy.fi) providing CV and a photo. All applications will be answered and

interviews will be conducted with candidates who fulfill the above-mentioned criteria.

The Embassy of Greece




